
 

  

     
 

 
 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 21-498 23rd November 2021 
 

 

Could you please just let me know if you have a policy regarding the use 

of personal phones, and if so where I could view it. 
 

Please find attached a copy of the Health Board’s Telephone Use Policy, which 
includes the use of mobile phones. 
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